
Mr. James H. Lesar, Esq. 
Suite 900 
1000 Wilson Blvd. 
Arlington, VA 22209 

Dear Jim: 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

November 25, 1983 

Re: Weisberg v. FBI, USDC, DC, 
C.A. Nos. 78-322 & 78-420 

I am writing as the attorney for the defendant in the above 
referenced cases. 

As I indicated to you during our conversation of November 22, 
1983, it is the FBI's position that -- given the recent denial of 
plaintiff's motion for reconsideration of the Court's April 28, 
1983 award of expenses to the defendant in the amount of $684.50 -­
Mr. Weisberg is now required to remit that sum to the government 
forthwith. I am willing to give Mr. Weisberg a reasonable period 
of time to forward the money to us. However, I want to know by 
close of business, November 30, 1983, when he proposes to do so. 
If I do not here from you by then, I will assume, as you indicated 
was likely, that Mr. Weisberg does not intend to comply with the 
Court's Order of April 28, 1983. I will then have no alternative 
but to file further appropriate motions with the Court concerning 
your client's contumacious conduct. I sincerely hope that such 
will not be necessary. 

If Mr. Weisberg decides, as he should, to comply with the 
Court's Order, his check should be made payable to the "Treasurer 
of the United States" and it should be sent to me. 

If you have any questions about this matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~J.~ 
~;-~. LaHAIE 
Trial Attorney 

Federal Programs Branch 
Civil Division 
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